
In the fall of 2020 and in consultation with the community, user groups and the District of 
Wells the Community Facility Select Committee developed a business plan for the Wells-
Barkerville Culture and Recreation Centre (interim name). The business plan is a living 
document that provides a vision of the future for the facility and green space, and a road 
map to get there.  It also addresses deferred maintenance issues, health and safety 
concerns, and ideas to make the facility financially sustainable.  

The ice rink was identified as an integral part of the green space and constructing a roof 
over the rink has long been a community goal. Upgrades to the skating rink, including a 
roof, were captured in Phase 2 and 3 of the project plan. Funding that was subsequently 
applied for was approved last February and the DOW will receive $441,600 towards this 
project.    

The Wells Community Facility Select Committee is now pleased to share with you the 
architectural and conceptual drawings for the proposed ice rink roof. We value input from 
the community as we work towards achieving the goals outlined in the business plan and 
encourage you to share with us your thoughts and ideas regarding this project.  

Please provide your feedback using the attached survey link. 

Paper copies will be available at the Jack O Clubs General, BNC Mercantile and the DOW 
office. Feedback will be received until 12:00pm Monday July 19th, 2021 

Sincerely, 

Community Facility Select Committee 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3CMQJY8 

Ice Rink Revitalization Project

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3CMQJY8


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 




